

## LEXINGTON-FAYETTE URBAN COUNTY GOVERNMENT Department of Planning, Preservation & Development

Jim Gray Mayor

Derek J. Paulsen, Ph.D. Commissioner

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO:

Chester Hicks, Dept. of Environmental Quality and Public Works

FROM:

Jim Duncan, Division of Planning

DATE:

January 15, 2016

RE:

Doe Run Trail to Public ROW

The Division of Planning has no issues with the request to accept Doe Run Trail into the public right-of-way.

Please see the attached Private Street Acceptance Request Response form prepared by Tom Martin, Senior Planner, for more information.

You are welcome to contact me if you have any questions.